
From: Brown, Mark
To: Norfolk Boreas
Subject: Norfolk Boreas Project - Adequacy of consultation
Date: 17 June 2019 09:04:51

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Norfolk Boreas Project
 
Thank you for consulting Norwich City Council in relation to the adequacy of
consultation for the above project.
 
I can confirm that Norwich City Council do not wish to make any specific
representations in relation to adequacy of consultation.
 
Kind regards
 

Mark Brown 

Development Manager 
Planning Services
Norwich City Council
t 01603 212542
m
e markbrown@norwich.gov.uk
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